
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I hope that you and your child(ren) have had a restful half term and they are now refreshed and 
ready to learn.  This term will bring many opportunities and events, details of which will be sent out 
shortly. 
 
I am delighted to share with you details of our report from the Diocese of Westminster which graded 
the school as “outstanding” in every category. 
  
The report commented that our ‘distinctive inclusive ethos of this school is tangible in every area of 
school life from classroom to corridors and in relationships between students and staff’ and 
described progress as outstanding.  Importantly, it described the schools as a ‘safe place that allows 
all to flourish’ and a place where ‘Students make outstanding progress’. 
  
A full copy of the report is available to view on our website or from the school office.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
 Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 


